AFFILIATED WITH THE CANADIAN BAPTISTS OF ONTARIO AND QUEBEC CENTENNIAL PARK BAPTIST CHURCH, 11 KENNEDY ROAD, GRIMSBY, ON L3M 1E8 TELEPHONE 905-945-8932

website: www.grimsbybaptist.org

TO KNOW CHRIST TO SHOW CHRIST TO SERVE CHRIST

SUNDAY JULY 16th 2017 ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Call to Worship Psalm 34:1-9 – Shane Buckingham -

part of our summer reading challenge

Prayer

Worship Team Mighty to Save

10,000 Reasons

The River

'Tis so Sweet to Trust in Jesus

Children's Hymn/ Story I Will Make You Fishers of Men

Announcements

Offerings Kids are dismissed for Kid's Church

Prayer

Message Searching for Significance in Time and Eternity

Closing Hymn Immortal, Invisible

Closing Prayer

ON DUTY TODAY

NYS / TODDLER ROOM - The Sleeps

KID CHURCH – The Polowicks **SOUND TECH** – Neil Spencer

PROJECTOR TECH - John Cline

ON DUTY - NEXT WEEK:

NYS / TODDLER – The Sleeps KIDZ CHURCH – The Polowicks

SOUND TECH - Peter Cline PROJECTOR TECH - Connor Harrigan

THE WEEK AHEAD

July 17 6:30 – Walking Club

July 18 7:00 – Missions meeting

July 19 6:30 – Walking Club

July 21 6:30 – FNY – Youth activities

July 23 10:30 – Sunday Worship

RESOURCES FOR THE SUMMER SERMON SERIES – FINDING SIGNIFICANCE IN THE PSALMS

1. Guthrie, Nancie – The Wisdom of God

2. MacArthur Study Bible

3. MacDonald, James – Seven Words that can Change your Family

4 Stowell, Joseph M – Tongue in Check

5. Wiersbe, Warren – Glorifying God for Who He Is

Additional resource material will be added as the series progresses

LISTEN LIVE TO THE MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE

If you can't make it Sunday morning visit www.grimsbybaptist.org after 10:30am and look for the <u>Mixlr Live Audio</u> button on the top right-hand side of the homepage. Click on it and listen to the service in real time.

TEEN CHALLENGE GOLF TOURNAMENTS

Teen Challenge is hosting 2 golf tournaments this summer and you are invited to register.

1 Wednesday July 26th – Greenhills Golf Club – London

2. Wednesday August 23rd – Grand Valley Golf Club – Cambridge There are fantastic prizes to be won. For all the details and to register please call Mark Thomas at 226-927-8545 or log onto

www.tcgolfclassic.ca for all the details

OFFICE SUMMER HOURS

During the summer months the church will be open on Wednesdays from 8:00-3:00 and Thursday mornings from 8:00-12:00. If you have announcements for the bulletin please have them to the church office by Wednesday mornings.

WELCOME

Centennial Park Baptist welcomes all our visitors and guests today. Please take a moment to sign our guest book in the front foyer, and pick up a visitors bag from the Welcome Centre.

SUMMER EVENING SERVICE POT LUCK DINNER TONIGHT – 6:00 PM

Our first Pot Luck dinner and evening service will take place tonight at 6:00 pm here at the church. It is a great opportunity to come for a meal and fellowship together, followed by the evening service. It is not too late to let us know you are planning on attending – all are still welcome to come.

YOUTH SERMON NOTES - COMPLETE WITH PRIZES!

There are copies of today's youth sermon notes on the table at the back of the sanctuary. Each week follow along with the sermon, fill in the answers to the questions, and leave your paper (with your name on it) in the basket on the back table. Pastor Barry will be awarding prizes over the summer for completed sheets. Pick up your sheet today!

GALACTIC STARVAYORS VBS VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Our annual summer VBS will take place on August 14-18 this year. Why not consider volunteering your services to this wonderful community outreach ministry. Please speak to Jon or Heather Polowick today for all the details of how you can help out.

TIME TO REGISTER FOR VRS

With the summer vacation close at hand it is time to get your kids and grandkids registered for VBS. On-Line registration forms are now available at http://grimsbybaptist.org/kids.html, or you can get a regular paper registration form from Jon or Heather. Friends and neighbours are welcome to join in the fun as well so spread the word!

SUMMER IN THE PSALMS TRIVIA CHALLENGE

Are you up for a challenge? Each week in the bulletin there will be a "Psalm" trivia question. See if you can come up with the right answer. Here is this week's question:

The word **PSALM** means?

A. A Hymn

B. A Chorus

C. A Stringed Instrument

SUMMER NEIGHBOURHOOD CHALLENGE - ARE YOU IN?

This summer the Outreach Team is challenging the congregation to get out and make a difference in your neighbourhood. Relationship building starts with one person at a time so we are challenging each person / family to get to know your neighbours better. A simple gesture can open a door for opportunities to share the gospel. Look around for needs on your street. Here are a few simple suggestions to get you started:

- * Invite them for a meal / BBQ
- * Have them for coffee / lemonade on the patio
- * Cut their grass if they are away on vacation
- * Wash windows / household chores
- * Send over cookies / cupcakes just for fun
- * Bring in their garbage / recycle bins
- * Drive someone to work / an appointment
- * Send over a plate / bowl of fresh summer fruit
- * Cut some flowers from your garden and arrange them is a jar and take them over.

Let us know what you try so we can encourage each other in this summer challenge!

CPBC - TECHNOLOGY UPDATE

USE YOUR LAPTOP / PHONE DURING CHURCH

Our weekly sermon notes are now available to download to your iPad / phone / or laptop so you can fill in the blanks during the morning worship service. Log onto www.grimsbybaptist.org to download them from the home page. This is a great way to store notes for future reference – so bring your devices to church with you.

VBS CRAFT /FOOD SUPPLY LIST - DONATIONS NEEDED

Summer vacation is quickly upon us and it is time to shift our thoughts to Vacation Bible School. The craft gals have been hard at it and have a list of craft supplies which we need. There is also a food supply list as well. If you can donate anything, please sign the sheet on the back table. There are small slips of paper beside the list to write yourself a reminder note of what you have signed up for. If you don't have time to run to Dollarama, cash donations are appreciated and the gals will go and pick up the supplies. You can use the OTHER line on your church envelope and mark it "VBS supplies"

Job Posting – NACE – Covenant Christian School

Covenant Christian School in Smithville is experiencing growth in its student population and as such, NACE is looking to add some support for the front office staff for the coming school year. Currently, the position will be for 5 hours a week, preferably on Fridays. Aside from being the main first contact for any and all visitors and contacts to the school, the successful candidate will prepare and publish the weekly newsletter (gathering all pertinent information from staff and administration) as well as data entry and database management tasks and other office and school duties as assigned and sought out. If you are interested in working in a demanding and dynamic environment that intersects with the public, teaching staff, students, parents, administrators, and supporters, are an efficient and effective communicator, have applicable computer skills, and above all want to ensure that Covenant is known as an excellent school dedicated to living for Jesus, learning for life, and serving with gladness, we encourage you to apply.

Applications can be sent to Kevin Huinink, Executive Director of NACE in the form of a cover letter and resume to khuinink@nace.ca. Deadline for application is July 31st.

Compensation would be in line with experience, job requirements, and the administrative assistant's wage grid published by the OACS. We will read all applications received, however only those considered for an interview will be contacted.

JOIN THE VISITATION TEAM

Do you have an hour or two a week you could use to brighten the day of someone else? The Visitation team is looking for those who would commit to visiting our senior church members. A visit from friends, a cup of tea, and lively conversation can be just the thing they need to lift their spirits. If you are interested in joining this vital and rewarding ministry, please speak to Maggie McQuillan or Linda Polowick

OPPORTUNITY TO HELP - The new church shingles cost \$55,000. As a result, we currently have a loan for \$30,000. You can help to pay off the loan quicker by giving an extra offering as you are able. This will work the same way as our payment process for the recent kitchen renovation. Please mark your church envelope "ROOF".

CDBC KNITTING GROUD — The knitting group is looking for more members. If you wish to be part of this group, knitting items for Faith's Orphans - please contact Val Hales at 905-945-6087.